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S1 Halloween Disco 

Our S6 Pupils organised a charity Halloween disco on 31st October. The afternoon was a huge      
success with games, activities and dancing!! Whilst doing all this the group managed to raise 
£368.62 for Brightest Star. Well done to all! 

Diary Dates 

 

 

  

Tuesday 7th November Study Skills Evening  

Friday 10th November Issue S4 Tracking 

Friday 10th November S2 Values Day 

Thursday 16th November St. Margaret’s House Feast Day (Start of Catholic Education Week) 

Friday 17th November  Complete S5/6 Full Reports 

Catholic Education Week This will run between the Feasts of St. Margaret (16th) and St. Andrew 

(30th). We will have representation across all of our Cluster Parishes over 

these weekends.  

Study Skills Evening 

On Tuesday 7th November we will host a study skills evening (6pm) for parents / carers of pupils 
in S3 - S6. This will build on the pupil workshops which will take place during the day for all pupils 
in S3 - S6. The event will be led by Live-n-Learn; details of their workshops can be found here: 

www.live-n-learn.co.uk 

http://www.live-n-learn.co.uk


Trinity High School                     School Blog Week Ending 3rd November 2023 

Senior Phase Practice Exam Diet 

The practice exam diet will run from Monday 15th January until Monday 29th January inclusive. A 
programme of examinations is being prepared just now and will be shared with pupils, parents 
and carers towards the end of November. Some examinations may sit out with the main diet;                 
departments and faculties will communicate these arrangements to young people separately.  

 

As a school we are always committed to providing support for our young people to achieve their 
best and ensure they are fully prepared for these. We will spend time over the coming months 
focussing on study skills as well as ensuring we are promoting positive mental health strategies 
and supports. Should you wish to discuss any matter related to the upcoming diet please do not 
hesitate to contact myself directly.  

Mysterious Tuesday Group 

Over the past few weeks the Mysterious Tuesday Group has visited some of our Cluster Schools to 
join with their Rosary Services. The young people in this group have also spent time with primary 
pupils discussing how this group has helped shaped their Faith journey. Well done to everyone 
involved.   

Uniform Support 

Thank you for your continued support of our school uniform policy. A reminder that leggings, 
jeans and converse trainers are not part of our uniform. Our policy can be accessed below: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/trinityhighschool/uniform/ 

 

Support for uniform can be found in the Coorie which hosts our sustainable uniform exchange.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/trinityhighschool/uniform/

